
 
 

Climate Action and Resiliency Ad Hoc Committee Charter 

 

The purpose of the Climate Action and Resiliency Ad Hoc is to develop a recommendation to the Board 
of Supervisors regarding a future structure for Board Member engagement in climate action and 
resiliency issues in 2023. The Ad Hoc will also make recommendations regarding the proposed range of 
climate action and resiliency topics that would potentially be addressed during 2023 under the structure 
recommended by the Ad Hoc, as well as recommendations regarding public engagement and staff 
reporting on the County’s climate action and resiliency work. Recommendations will be presented to the 
Board of Supervisors in December of 2022. 

Climate Action Ad Hoc Committee:  

• Supervisor Susan Gorin (1st District) 
• Supervisor Lynda Hopkins (5th District) 

Assigned Staff:  

• Barbara Lee, Director, Climate Action & Resiliency Division  
• Anna Yip, Climate Analyst, Climate Action & Resiliency Division 
• Cory O’Donnell, Chief Deputy County Counsel, Natural Resources + Resiliency, County Counsel 
• As-needed subject matter support may also be provided by other departments and staff 

 


